
	

Concurrent	Enrollment	Parent	Meeting	

	

Concurrent	enrollment	means	a	public	high	school	student	is	enrolled	in	a	course	that	satisfies	both	high	
school	graduation	requirements	and	qualifies	for	higher	education	credit	from	a	Utah	System	of	Higher	
Education	(USHE).	Essentially,	concurrent	enrollment	allows	a	high	school	student	to	take	college	classes	
that	count	toward	both	high	school	and	college	credits.	High	school	students	only	pay	$5.00	per	college	
credit	but	the	classes	fill	up	quickly,	so	early	registration	is	critical	for	students	who	are	interested	in	
concurrent	enrollment	courses.	To	help	students	and	parents	with	the	concurrent	enrollment	process,	
Kanab	High	School	will	hold	a	parent	meeting	on	March	19th	at	6:00	pm	in	the	KHS	library.	Valley	High	
will	hold	a	parent	concurrent	enrollment	meeting	on	March	20th	from	4:00	pm	to	6:00	pm	in	the	VHS	
little	theater.	March	25th	with	be	the	first	day	of	concurrent	enrollment	registration	for	the	fall	2019	
semester.	In	the	2019	Legislative	session,	HB	146	was	passed,	which	now	allows	9th,	10th,	11th	and	12th	
grade	students	to	participate	in	concurrent	enrollment	courses.	If	you	or	your	child	is	interested	in	
concurrent	enrollment	classes,	please	plan	to	attend	the	scheduled	parent	meeting	at	your	school.	If	you	
are	unable	to	attend	one	of	the	concurrent	enrollment	meetings,	please	schedule	a	meeting	with	your	
high	school	counselor.		
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